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This bill will do nothing but exacerbate Oregon’s already out-of-control homeless 

problem.  Further, with the number of homeless camping alongside public 

thoroughfares, this bill, which decriminalizes such activities, would actually further 

endanger those it ostensively is meant to help.  A bad bill that just gives Oregon 

taxpayers another reason to move to a state that actually takes its problems seriously 

and enforces laws on the books. 


